
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 05 MAY 2009

EX.094/09
REFERENCE FROM COMMUNITY OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – MINUTE COS.22/09 ADVICE AGENCY SERVICE AGREEMENTS



(Non Key Decision)

Portfolio
Health and Communities Portfolio

Subject Matter

Pursuant to Minute COS.22/09, consideration was given to a reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee recommending the Executive to support the Cumbria Advice Network in lobbying the Legal Services Commission to reconsider their proposal for the introduction of a tender process which could potentially penalise the activity of the three voluntary services involved, the CAB, Law Centre and Shelter.

A copy of the minute excerpt was circulated.

The Chairman of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee attended the meeting and commented that the Committee had recommended that the Executive give consideration to the funding agreements for the Advice Agencies and in particular the possibility of agreeing three year funding, which would match Local Government terms for funding.

The Portfolio Holder for Health and Wellbeing commented that the Action Plan to be drawn up in response to the Community Services Review would include reference to support for the Advice Agencies.

Summary of options rejected

Nil

DECISION

That the comments of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee regarding support for the Advice Agencies be received, and the matter be dealt with as part of the Action Plan arising from the Community Services Review.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to a reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee.






